
Parent Information Night 
for parents of… 

Campus View Elementary    Hillcrest Elementary 

Frank Hobbs Elementary    Torquay Elementary 

We would like to extend an invitation to our families who are curious 

about the potential changes that they may see next school year at 

their school and across our District. As a result of the Supreme Court 

rulings, class sizes and the way we organize the students into the 

classes have changed. We would be happy to share the information with 

you in person at a grouping of schools information session.  

Thursday June 22, 2017 

6:15 - 7:00 pm Campus View School Gym 

(Parking is limited and may require some to park on street or at UVic) 

Please read through the attached documents to familiarize yourself 

with some background information on combined classes. In many cases 

across the district there will be a need to have learners from two 

grades combined into one class. Although this isn’t unusual, it may be a 

more common practice next year to meet class composition needs.  

Also included are some links to more information from other districts  

 

Sincerely,  

Mr. D Smith, Ms. C Coughlin, Ms. I Fawcett and Ms. C Harte 


